February 14, 2008

Honorable Robert Donchez, President Bethlehem City Council

10 E. Church Street

Bethlehem, PA 18018

Re:
Political Contributions and Expenditures Dear President Donchez:

I have met with Councilman Schweder above captioned and enclosed please find drafted Ordinance for Bethlehem City Council's consideration.

I would preliminarily note that the contribution limits (monetary amounts) have been completed, however, would note that these monetary limits, along with all other provisions of this Ordinance, are for Council's input. I am forwarding this correspondence with enclosure to you requesting that the enclosed Ordinance be referred to the appropriate committee of City Council.
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Thank you for your attention in this matter and should questions arise or further information be required, please do not hesitate to cont the undersigned.


Very truly yours,


Christopher T. Spadoni

CTS:cm 

Enclosure

Honorable J. Michael Schweder (w/enc.)









